March 27, 1938

Dr. Harold J. Noble
Boshin-Kan Apartments
Onarimon, Shiba
Tokyo Japan

My dear Dr. Noble:
Thinking over my letter of yesterday, I want to add
with regard to the Korean brocade, that the two important

things in connection with it are -First --THAttittshould be in the Imperial Korean color --

Second - That it should be in the Imperial Design - such as would naturally be placed on the cushion of her majesty's

chair.

It does not really matter if it is old brocade or new brocade, just so it conforms to the two conditions mentioned above.

In a little over a month I am going east to be gone several months. My address will be

Mrs. Gertrude Bass Warner % Sam R. Warner 40 Howells Road, Belmont, Mass.

However, any mail sent me in care of the Museum, U. of D. will always be forwarded.

With kindest regards.

Very sincerely yours

Certrude Bass Warner Director Museum of Art, University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon



Very sincerely yours